
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Please find below information on our Virtual Sixth Form Open Evening. To help give 

you a taste we’ve also produced a short presentation that you can view via the 

following link: 

  
Presentation link: 
https://youtu.be/aBw2EF5DysE 

 
The Virtual Open Evening includes a LIVE presentation from Mrs McNeil as Head of 

Sixth Form, interviews with students, useful subject information and Q&A sessions with 

each subject leader via Zoom.  It is certain to be a really informative and exciting 

evening. Even for those who may have a clear sense of their future choices, we’d 

really encourage them to find out more. Please see the information below: 

  
Virtual Open Evening – Thursday 12th November, 6.30pm 
The LIVE Stream can be found via the Main Sixth Form website 

(https://www.sphsixthform.co.uk) or directly at: 
https://sites.google.com/sphcs.co.uk/6thformopenevening/ 
  
Kind regards 
  
David Carter 
Headteacher 

St Philip Howard Catholic School 
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